
  

 
 

 
20 May 2022             ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

Completion of Share Purchase Plan   
 

Gratifii Limited (ASX: GTI) (GTI or the Company), is pleased to announce the conclusion of its Share 
Purchase Plan offer (SPP) which was announced to the ASX on 11 April 2022.  
 
The SPP was available to shareholders in Australia and New Zealand recorded on GTI’s register as at 
7:00pm (AEST) on Friday, 8 April 2022 (Eligible Shareholders).  
 
The Company is pleased to announce that is has raised A$68,500.00 from Eligible Shareholders. 
 
A total of 2,634,613 new fully paid ordinary shares are expected to be issued.  
 
The shares will be issued to successful applicants at $0.026 per share, being the same as the Placement 
Price advised to the ASX on 11 April 2022 and rank equally with existing GTI full paid ordinary shares.  
 
The Company thanks shareholders who participated in the SPP for their ongoing support. 
 
 
GTI confirms that this announcement has been approved by the Board of Gratifii Limited. 

 
For further information, contact: 
 
 
Iain Dunstan  
Managing Director and CEO  
iaind@gratifii.com  
 
 
About Gratifii Limited 

Gratifii Limited (ASX:GTI) is a full-stack customer engagement technology provider that delivers end-to-end technology 
solutions for businesses to engage with their customers. Its primary focus is providing liquidity for digital assets through its 
newly developed Mosaic Enterprise Engagement Platform. With mobile payment, curated content, ordering, booking and local 
offer capability; the Mosaic EEP will be the gateway to delivering a new digital lifestyle rewards program. 
To learn more, please visit: www.gratifii.com 
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